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January 4, 2021 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
As has been the case over Winter Break, I am sending today’s general notification 
regarding COVID-19 positive cases that were reported to me since my last 
correspondence of December 30th.   
 
Since December 30th, I reported the following positive case to Summit County 
health officials: 
 

 One (1) On-Campus 1st grade student; 
 One (1) classified member of the staff who is assigned to Wilcox Primary 

School; 
 One (1) certificated member of the middle school staff who is assigned to 

George G. Dodge Intermediate School;  
 One (1) certificated member of the high school staff who is assigned to RB 

Chamberlin; and 
 One (1) classified member of the staff who is assigned to the campus of 

Twinsburg High School 
 
As the majority of our students will be learning remotely from home from 
tomorrow, Tuesday, January 5th through Friday, January 15th, I will continue to 
send these general notifications to you when positive cases are confirmed.  I will 
send specific classroom and/or team notifications in instances for which positive 
cases are identified in the classrooms of our students who will be on campus 
during this remote period or to the parents of any winter sports team which may 
experience a positive case. 
 
Please continue to remind your children and each other to practice the COVID-19 
safety protocols of wearing a mask, keeping socially distanced from others, and 
frequently sanitizing hands and/or frequently washing them with soap and water. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


